
Directors’ Corner… 

 

November has arrived and we are brimming with excitement at Two 

Creeks! As we transition into the fall and winter seasons (sometimes both 

in the same day), we can’t help but feel a sense of wonder and awe. The 

children have begun eagerly exploring all things fall and embracing the 

changing weather and new season. We will continue incorporating these 

themes into our curriculum, engaging the little ones in activities that cele-

brate the beauty of Fall and nature during this time of year.  

Looking ahead, we are thrilled to announce that our Winter Wonderland 

event IS BACK this year! This will be a delightful experience for the whole 

family, filled with lots of fun activities, snow, and SANTA! Details to come 

and, if you have that holiday spirit in you and would like to help plan the 

event, please let Kat know! Please mark your calendars for December 7th 

and stay tuned for further information! 

Reminders: 

ATTENTION NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS: If your child has a well visit this 

month and receives vaccines, please bring in an updated copy of 

those shots. Thank you! 

As the weather gets colder, we kindly request that you send your child to 

school with appropriate attire. Jackets, coats, hats, gloves, etc. will en-

sure their comfort while playing outside! Additional, please remember to 

label all of their belongings to avoid any mix-ups. We find ourselves with a 

large collection of unlabeled/lost winter belongings every year!  

Lastly, as we spend the month of November learning about gratitude, we 

want each of you to know that we truly value the trust you have placed 

in us to provide a nurturing and educational environment for your chil-

dren.  Thank you for your continued support and partnership.  

Wishing you a joyful November filled with love, laughter, and cherished 

memories! Together, lets embrace the spirit of the season and create 

magical moments for our little ones! 

-Kat & Marisa 
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Upcoming Dates 

 

November 5th 

CLOSED for Election Day 

 
November 25th - 27th  

BISD & NISD Closed 

We offer Drop In Care! 

Email Marisa & Kat! 

November 28th & 29th 

CLOSED for Thanksgiving  

December 7th  

Winter Wonderland  

December 24th  

EARLY CLOSURE at 12pm  

December 25th  

CLOSED for Christmas  

January 1st 

CLOSED for New Years Day 

ROOM 10 WINTER BREAKS: 

NISD: December 23rd-

January 6th 

BISD: December 23rd-

January 10th 

We offer Drop In Care! 

Email Marisa & Kat! 
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ROOMS 1 & 2 

Our classes will be focusing on All Things Fall! We will be learning about Thanksgiving and  

lots of yummy food! Be sure to sing “I’m a Little Teapot” with your children at home.  

We are thankful for our little turkeys! 

Happy FIRST Thanksgiving to all of our babies!  

-Ms. Brianna & Ms. Eva 

-Ms. Jessy & Ms. Chasity 

Infants (Rooms 1, 2) 

Theme:  Food, Food, Food 

Color:  Yellow 

       Shape:  Rectangle 

Spanish:  Yellow, Rectangle 

  Sign: Milk 



ROOM 3 

Hello Parents!  

We are so excited that November is here and Thanksgiving is 

right around the corner!  We will be focusing Food, Food, 

Food! Expect to see tons of fall themed art projects and since 

it is Turkey Day this month we will be having a small  

Thanksgiving celebration with all of our friends.    

Happy Thanksgiving! 

-Ms. Lynda & Ms. Brooke 

 ROOM 4 

Gobble, gobble, gobble! It’s November! Our theme for this 

month is Food, Food, Food! Our shape is a rectangle, and our 

color is yellow. We will be reading a few fun books like “My 

First Book of Vegetables” & “Big Steps, Big Steps”.  Be on the 

look out for some messy art fun too! 

-Ms. Lisa, Ms. Shelly, & Ms. Tayler 

Infants (Room 3) 

Theme:  Food, Food, Food 

Color:  Yellow 

       Shape:  Rectangle 

Spanish:  Yellow, Rectangle, 
Milk, Cookie 

Sign: Milk 

Toddlers (Room 4) 

Theme:  Food, Food, Food 

Color:  Yellow 

       Shape:  Rectangle 

Spanish:  Yellow, Rectangle, 
Milk, Cookie, Fruit, Vegetable 

Sign: Milk 



ROOM 6 

Welcome to November! We have 

a wonderful month ahead. A few 

things we are going to be doing 

this month include... 

- Talking about Fall and what  

happens during this season 

- Painting with Corncobs 

- Making Thanksgiving placemats  

- Talking about what we are  

thankful for 

-Ms. Ana & Ms. Sona 

THEMES: Fall & Forest  

Animals, Giving Thanks 

CHARACTER VALUE:  

Gratitude 

ROOM 5 

We are excited that Fall has arrived! This month our 

color is orange! Our letters for the month are Ff, Ii, and 

Gg. We will also continue to reinforce the importance 

of saying “please” and “thank you” and appreciate 

your partnership with this at home as well! We will be 

reading one of our favorites: “Brown Bear, Brown Bear, 

What Do You See?” too!  Thank you to all for your  

continued support!  

-Ms. Angie, Ms. Alivia, & Ms. Kayla 

ROOM 7 

We are talking all about Fall and doing fun  

activities like sorting Fall colored leaves, and use 

the theme to learn counting, sorting, sequencing, 

and more!. We’ll learn about forest animals and 

their habitats. One of our books to read is 

“Alphabet Book: ABC Thankful Me”. Our letters for 

the month are Ff, Ii, and Gg. Have a wonderful 

month! 

-Ms. Stephanie 



ROOM 8 

This month’s themes are Fall, Forest Animals, Giv-

ing Thanks. Our letters of the month are Ff, Ii, and 

Gg. We will be doing fall artwork as well as ani-

mal artwork. Some highlights to look for include:  

• Indigenous North American Music Rattles 

• Who lives in a forest?  

• What are we thankful for?  

• Tom the Turkey 

-Ms. Kolleen & Ms. Cailee 

ROOM 9 

Autumn winds begin to blow,  

colored leaves fall fast and slow.  

November is here and we are so  

excited for the activities planned. 

Our character value for the month is 

all about expressing gratitude. Our 

book for the month is Brown Bear, 

Brown Bear and we will be doing  

various art activities as well as a fun 

“camp out.” Our Spanish words we 

will be learning are bear, boat, tree, 

and thank you. We will also be  

learning and talking about the  

pilgrims, The First Thanksgiving, and 

also artist Andy Warhol.  

-Mr. Eileen and Ms. Valerie  

ROOM 10 

Now that the temperatures are dropping, 

we are excited to spend more time  

outdoors! Our Character Value is  

Gratitude and we will be talking about all 

we are thankful for. We are excited to 

have Thanksgiving Break Camp with all of 

our BISD and NISD students.  

-Ms. Cassie 



DID YOU KNOW…. 

We encourage families to utilize the feature in 

Tadpoles which allows for parent-to-teacher 

communication! If you click on the “Dropoff 

Notes” button on the Tadpoles Parent App 

(before you drop off your child), you can add 

in information about your child’s evening/

morning, notes about missing items (like a 

jacket) or anything that might be helpful for 

your child’s teacher to know! Your child’s 

teacher can reply back to you to read in 

their daily report at the end of the day!  

Additionally, you can mark your child absent 

or sick for a day, set up notifications to alert 

you when your child has been dropped off 

and/or if they are not here by a certain time! 

Congratulations… 

Please join us in offering a huge 

kudos to Ms. Lynda for being our 

Employee of the Month for  

November! Ms. Lynda is a toddler 

teacher extraordinaire and is 

loved by so many! She’s known for 

making people smile and  

uplifting her team. Need a laugh, 

a fun art project, or just a creative 

idea? Ask Lynda! Let’s all give her 

a round of applause!  

 

Congrats, Ms. Lynda!  


